PARENT-TEACHER SEMINAR SERIES:

UNDERSTANDING
TESTING

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2015
1:00-8:30 pm

WHERE
St. John the Baptist School - Room CG1

9379 Dry Ridge Rd., Cincinnati, 0H 45252

What on earth are PNP and GE and all of the other
abbreviations on a student's standardized test score report?

What possible reason would there be for a 71" grader to take
the SAT?

Understanding your child's scores from the CogAT, DIBELS,
Star, lowas, MAP, HSPT and other standardized tests can be
like reading tea leaves!

In this session, parents and educators will make sense of the
alphabet soup and all of the numbers from ability,
achievement and IQ tests.

Discover how test results can provide insights into a child's
learning profile so you can understand the child's strengths,
recognizing areas of gifted identification and potential for
growth. Consider test ceilings and workarounds for them.
Become fluent in the testing language!

Questions? Please contact Anne Flick at: aflick@stjohnsdrschool.org

All parents and
educators from
Greater Cincinnati
are welcome to join
this seminar.

Anne Flick is a
Gifted Instructional
Specialist who has
presented at state
and national
conferences and
provided workshops
for teachers in
multiple districts.

In addition to
presenting on
testing and its
relationship to
gifted education,
Anne will facilitate a
discussion among
attendees where
they can ask
questions and share
successes.

Parents are
encouraged to bring
their child’s test
score report to
review privately

as information is
presented.

Certificates of
attendance can be
provided for
educators to submit
to their LPDC.



